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Governor Tim Pawlenty
. 130 State Capitol

75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155,-1606

Senator Ann Rest, Chair
State and Local Government Operations
and Oversight Committee
205 State Capitol
75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155-1606

S~nator Don Betzold, Chair
State Government Budget Division
111 State Capitol
75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155-1606

Representative Joe Atkins, Chair
Commerce and Labor Committee
503 State Office Building
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155-1206

Representative Phyllis Kahn, Chair
State Government Finance Division
Committee
365 State Office Building
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155-1206

Mr. Greg HUbinger, Director
Legislative Coordinating Commission
51 State Office Building
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155-1206

Ms. Michele Timmons, ,Revisor
Office of the Revisor of Statutes
700 State Office Building
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155-1206

Subject: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary or Duplicative Rules as Required by
Minnesota Statutes, Section 14.05, Subdivision 5

Dear Governor Pawlenty, Senators, Representatives, Director Hubinger and Revisor Timmons:

Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, directs the Racing Commission to report to you
by December 1·of each year whether any of its rules are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of
other state or federal statutes or rules. The Racing Commission reports as follows:

During the past year the Commission has proposed and is in the process of promulgating a
number of rulemaking changes. During each, the Commission is always mindful of rules that are
not needed for one reason or another. At this time, the Racing Commission concludes that there
are no rules that have become obsolete, unnecessary or duplicative over the course of the last
year.

Please let me know if I can provide further assistance.

;&~
Richard G. Krueger
Executive Director


